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August 9, 2002

Mr. Richard Sykes

Environmental Specialist

Department of Environmental Protection
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200
Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590

Re: July 30, 2002, Site Visit — 251 Levy Road

Dear Mr. Sykes:

This letter will serve as a response to the items you identified in your site visit to Moran
Environmental Recovery on July 30, 2002.

e The waste drum in the yard area has been labeled “Shop Waste Only."

2, The SPCC Plan has been updated with the emergency contact coordinator identified as
Mr. Steven Jenkins, President.

3. We will be conducting the annual SPCC training for the yard and shop employees the
week of August 26, 2002.

4. The 2001 Hazardous Waste Report was filed with the State of Florida on February 28,
2002.

If you need any additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact

me.

Sincerely,

WS- Toylon

Maria F. Taylor
Health and Safety Manager
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